
 

 

Dear Einstein Community: 
I wanted to share some uplifting news with you about a member of our community. 
Each spring, the Gold Humanism in Medicine Honor Society—
a national group that honors students, residents, and faculty 
who exemplify compassion, empathy, and humanistic care—
inducts its new members. 
This year, Sergeant Asher Cazley, a member of the Einstein 
security team assigned to student housing, received the 
Vivien T. Thomas Award from Einstein's Gold Humanism 
Society. He was selected by the students for his outstanding 
support of our student community. Sergeant Cazley is known 
for his ability to listen and provide comfort, and for making the 
housing security desk a “safe haven,” a gathering place for 
students to unwind after a difficult or stressful day. 
I want to personally thank Sergeant Cazley for his concern for 
and dedication to our students and his part in making Einstein 
so special. 
Best regards, 

 



 

Yaron Tomer, M.D. 
The Marilyn and Stanley M. Katz Dean 
Albert Einstein College of Medicine 
 
Chief Academic Officer 
Montefiore Medicine 

 

 
 


